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"Rejoicing in the New Year." 

Philippians 4:6-8 

  

It's hard to believe another year has past.  We have heard from 

many of you that it has been a year filled with struggle.  For 

starters, the whole world is coming out of a pandemic and will 

never be the same again.  If your new year will be anything like 

ours, it will be filled with change, and maybe that brings you 



some anxiety.  Change can can bring a lot of uncertainty which 

could cause fear, but we want to encourage ourselves and you 

with these words from Paul. "Don't worry, Pray, Tell God what 

you need, and give thanks."  I am so thankful for these words 

from the Holy Spirit through Paul that can bring peace into our 

lives.  I know Christmas is already a week passed, and 

for society that means the "Christmas Spirit" is gone, but as 

believers let's not forget too soon that the Prince of Peace came 

as a baby and brought peace and Salvation to a world that so 

desperately needed it.   

 

As you take time to reflect on the past year and look toward the 

year ahead, give thanks for the Sweet little Jesus boy who 

brought hope for the world now and in the future. Put your 

hope and trust in Him knowing that you needn't fear, because 

He is with you regardless of what 2023 may bring.  

 

Thank you to everyone one of you who have prayed for us and 

supported us throughout this past year.  You are a blessing to us 

and God will reward you for being faithful to what He is doing 

here in SA.  

 

We are excited about the journey that lies ahead for our family 

and will share more details in the New Year. We terribly missed 



 

being with our friends and extended family this Christmas, but 

are thankful for time spent together enjoying the holiday and 

God's creation around us.   

 

Lots of love to you and your family from the Peronts in South 

Africa.  

  

Dan, Amy, Bethany, Ethan, Charis 

James 1:27 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Over the Christmas break, we had the opportunity to get up close and personal with some of 

God's beautiful creation here in SA!  
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